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EVSC FOUNDATION PRESENTS- EDUCATOR APPRECIATION NIGHT AT THE OTTERS 
      

Evansville, IN: The EVSC Foundation and the Evansville Otters would like to show their 
appreciation by offering FREE admission to the Otters game, Saturday, August 26th for all 
school employees and their family – up to 5 free tickets! 

Come out and celebrate the end of summer and back to school together! Watch as the Otters 
face off against the Florence Y’Alls. Be one of the first 150 school employees (with valid school 
ID) through the door and get a SWAG Bag. Register and stick around for Visa, Amazon gift 
cards, Tools 4 Teaching Gift Card, and more giveaways after each inning (must be a school 
employee at least 18 years old with valid school ID and present to win).  
 

Tickets will be available at all the EVSC schools this week! Tickets will also be available at the 
EVSC Foundation table, but be sure to bring a valid employee ID. Teachers and staff 
employed in all surrounding counties are welcome! 
      
The game is Saturday, August 26th at 5:30PM, at Bosse Field, 23 Don Mattingly Way. 
Admission is free to any person with a valid school employee ID and their family (up to 5 
total tickets).  
 

      
 

For more information, please contact the EVSC Foundation at (812) 435-0934. 
 
 
The mission of the EVSC Foundation is to be a catalyst between the community and public education to provide 
resources that inspire and cultivate high-quality, innovative education, along with extraordinary learning experiences 
so all students can reach their fullest potential. 
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